
GET Committee 

From: 	 rob kaplan <dakinerob@hotmail.com > 
Sent: 	 Monday, January 21, 2019 2:11 PM 
To: 	 Kelly King; Mike J. Molina; Keani N. Rawlins; GET Committee 
Subject: 	 Appointment of Planning Director, GET-1 

To Whom it may concern, 

I along with my business associates are in full support of Michele McLean as Maui County Planning Director. We are 

a small family based company and Michele has been extreemly helpful with our recent SMA project. She is 

reachable, along with returning calls and e-mails. We are not a large company however it has been a breath of fresh 

air to have Michele, as Planning Director help us out with timmly information and clear direction. Michele is and 

example of the kind of servants we all need in our local government, and actually State and Federal. A real blessing 
to have a true servant of the people. 

Sincerely, 

Rob Kaplan, Kaplan Group... 
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